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Dear Parent/s 
 

As part of our science curriculum in 
Year 5 we have had a guest teacher 
from St Nicholas Academy coming 
into class to do some additional 
science work. 

 
We have been invited to visit  

St Nicholas Academy to use their 
science resources and carry out 

experiments, working scientifically. 
 

We will leave school at 9:45 – and return in  
time for lunch.   

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs J P Conley 
Headteacher 
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